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To: "Curtis, Jeffery S"
Cc: Smith, Michell M.
Subject: RE: "SK Tallahassee RAI" -- Response to RAI Extension to December 13, 2019
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Jeff,
 
Extension granted.
 
Please let me know if you need any further assistance before submitting the responses.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Carrie
 

Carrie L. Kruchell, P.G.
Professional Geologist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL 32399
Carrie.L.Kruchell@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 850-245-8765

 
 
 

From: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 5:21 PM
To: Kruchell, Carrie L. <Carrie.L.Kruchell@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: "SK Tallahassee RAI"
 
Hello Carrie,
 
Safety-Kleen is requesting a second extension of the deliverable due date for the Response to the
Request for Additional Information (RAI) for Safety-Kleen Tallahassee facility.  The original due date
of November 10, 2019 was extended to December 6, 2019.  We would appreciate the Department
extending the deliverable due date again to Friday, December 13, 2019 so that we can ensure we
have completed all of the edits and additional information requested in the Department’s RAI dated
October 11, 2019.
 
Thank you,  Jeff
 

Jeff Curtis  Sr. Environmental Compliance Mgr. |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company
|  Boynton Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
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561.600.3076 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com

 
Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
 

https://clicktime.symantec.com/3CrRCckV5QWaezpWQ1kS83M7Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsafety-kleen.com%2FPages%2FDefault.aspx

